
Fountain Primary School 
News Update 

Ukraine Fundraising Appeal (Wednesday 16th March) 

Wednesday (16th March 2022) will be a non-uniform day in school to raise funds for the 
Ukraine Humanitarian Appeal. 

Children are asked to wear blue and yellow items of clothing in support of those suffering in 
Ukraine and give a donation of at least £1. All money collected will be donated to the 
Disasters Emergency Committee ( www.dec.org.uk ). 

Visit their website to find out more about how they are helping the people of Ukraine. Over 
£100 million has already been raised to support the DEC’s appeal and we want to help them 
raise even more.  

 

According to official DEC website: 

• £30 could provide essential hygiene 
supplies for three people for one month. 

• £50 could provide blankets for four 
families. 

• £100 could provide emergency food for 
two families for one month. 

 

 

 

Book Club 

REMINDER: The school book club closes on Friday (11th March), make sure to get your orders 
in before then to take advantage of free postage! 

 

Penny Wars 

So far Penny Wars has been a massive success. It’s hard to tell, but it looks like Team 2 
(P1/2/3) are in the lead so far. They have the least coppers and the most silver! Let’s hope 
teams 1 and 3 can pull it back! Staff have been trying to convince other teams not to put 
coppers in their jars, but it just doesn’t seem to be working! 

 

 

http://www.dec.org.uk/


Menu Change 

There have been some menu changes for next week (14-16th March 2022). Please read 
below for the updated menu. 

Monday 14th 

Spaghetti bolognaise 
Oven baked chicken goujons 
Sweetcorn, Mashed Potatoes 

Wholemeal Biscuit / Fruit 

Tuesday 15th 

Chicken Curry & Rice 
Oven baked fish 

Peas, Mashed Potatoes 
Ice cream / Fruit 

Wednesday 16th 
Oven baked sausage 

Chips 
Shamrock Biscuit 

 

 


